19th September 1990

Miss Susan Taylor
35 E 38th Street, Ap

art. 3J
NEW-YORK CITY: N.Y. 10016-2521

Dear Susan,

Today arrived here your letter of 5th September and immediately,
I sent you a telegrame explaining the impossibility to wait for
you in Mongofre.

Jacqueline and I, are leaving the same 21rst of September to
Barcelona to attend official business. After this, I have to
attend business in Madrid and prohbably Lishone.

In ottober, we have a family celebration and the house will be
in a terrinle overbooking.

In the second part of october, we have to go to Germany with
the Coral of Cuitadella who has to sing in many places of this
country.

In november, we have to go to America, most prohably to New-
York and we will be back in december. As I tell you in my
today's telegrame, £t will be by Christmas when we will finally
he free in Mongofre.

Sorry to have to tell you this but such is life!

Bége my best regards to Stephanie and Michael, from Jacaueline
an
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Fethando Rubio
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